

BEATLES



LAIA, JÚLIA I MEDEA



Look in the word search for the names of the most famous songs:

Here comes the sun "SUN" , Help, Let it be, Yellow submarine "YELLOW", Yesterday.

B	N	L	G	E	R	X	H	Y											
F	G	E	H	E	L	P	M	E											
S	L	T	F	V	B	S	Q	S											
P	W	I	E	W	X	D	Y	T											
U	O	T	S	U	N	O	N	E											
M	L	B	J	R	W	V	D	R											
K	L	E	U	P	Z	I	I	D											
A	E	K	H	C	Z	T	Y	A											
L	Y	Q	T	C	O	J	A	Y											
E	R	Y	E	L	I	P	T	D											

2. Watch the video and answer the questions

a) What song is it?

b) How would you describe the emotions the song is trying to convey?

c) What instruments can be identified in the song?

d) Do you know this song?





3. Where are the Beatles from?

4. Read the text and answer the questions

The Beatles were an English rock band, formed in Liverpool in 1960. They are composed of four members: John Lennon, Paul McCartney, George Harrison and Ringo Starr. They were one of the most influential and successful bands in the history of music, revolutionizing the musical world with their innovations and the enormous cultural impact they had.

The band was formed when John Lennon invited Paul McCartney to join his group, The Quarrymen, in 1957. George Harrison joined soon after, followed by Ringo Starr in 1962. They achieved great success with their first single, "Love Me Do", released in 1962, which marked the beginning of their phenomenal career.

They experimented with various musical genres and recording techniques, which profoundly influenced contemporary music. Their music and style had a great cultural impact, influencing fashion, art and politics of the time.

The band officially broke up in 1970, following various internal tensions and creative differences. All members went on to pursue solo musical careers, with varying success. John Lennon and Paul McCartney in particular enjoyed great success as solo artists.

Questions:

a) How did the Beatles meet?

- b) What was the group's first name before they became known as The Beatles?
- c) What was the Beatles' first hit and in what year was it released?
- d) How did the Beatles influence 1960s culture?
- e) What musical innovations did the Beatles bring that made them stand out?
- f) What factors contributed to the Beatles' breakup in 1970?
- g) How did the Beatles members continue their musical careers after their breakup?

